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Protection and Permanency Memorandum, PPM 08-14

TO:
Service Region Administrators



Service Region Administrator Associates



Service Region Clinical Associates

 

Regional Program Specialists

 

Family Services Office Supervisors


FROM:
Mike Cheek, Director


Division of Protection and Permanency


DATE:
July 24, 2008
SUBJECT:  Increase in Graduation Expense Reimbursement & Spanish Translation of the DPP-111 
The purpose of this memorandum is to inform staff that the allowable allotment for graduation related expenses is being raised from the present $500 to $650.  This increase is the result of a recent Continuous Quality Improvement (CQI) team suggestion and cost analysis.  The regional billing specialist may now authorize $650 without prior approval for graduation related expenses, including senior class ring, cap and gown rental, senior pictures, yearbook, prom ticket, graduation invitations and name cards.  SOP 3B.8 Other Expenses has been revised to reflect this increase with an effective date of July 1.2008. 
Additionally, the DPP-111 Foster Home Contract is now available in Spanish and may be accessed through the SOP Manuals website in the Forms section.  Please share this information with staff so this translated form may be available for immediate use.
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